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Looking back over the events of the weeks, and the 
work I and others did I do look at ups and down. As 
for during the shoot itself I remember very little 
about that day in all honesty as it all seemed like a 
blur now. 

Leading up to it I really enjoyed, and am proud of 
the location I was able to use. We spent a day 
driving around looking at different historical 
locations as I tried to see which would be best. 
Moving forward I belive scouting locations is a role 
I would enjoy quite a bit.

I just enjoyed every part of that day, and felt my 
assessment of each location was well done. I had 
taken notes, and filmed for testing of lighting, 
traffic, noise and other variables.

One thing I wish I had play out differently deals 
with the equipment itself. I was limited in the way 
of lighting, and microphones. 

My equipment was comprised of a lapel  mic, a camera, 
a photography lights, and multiple tripods. This 
being said I do feel I did my best with what I had 
available to me.

Another issue I had was the aspect of lighting. As I 
mentioned before I only really had a few major 
lighting equipment I really had. This in the fact 
that I was filming in a home that has changed little 
since the 1930’s  and this makes for very difficult 
lighting.

The home was filled with natural light from the 
rising sun at 10:30, and spent the first hour being 
paranoid about every little stray sun ray. After some 
time I began to realize hoe futile it was and 
realized there was only so much I could do for this.

That is one thing I will focus much more on this next 
time I film or am on a crew, the lighting. Its one of 
those Rookie things that I didn’t think about as much 
as other aspects. But I am glad that I learned that 
this early on rather than later.



I think I did well with scheduling. I was able to get 
myself to the location before anyone else arrived, 
and everyone else arrived on time which I was very 
pleased and impressed with. So moving forward I hope 
to be able to achieve similar punctual timing.

All in all, looking back I think of quite a few 
things I want to focus more on next time. And 
hopefully make it even better.
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